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Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you once again to Sainsbury’s in Sale for the donation of cupcakes; we raised
£151.95 towards the purchase of a defibrillator last Friday and now begin our
fundraising in earnest. In addition this Friday on 215 November the children can wear
their own clothes in exchange for a donation of a jar, cup or mug which can be filled
with anything of your choice that can be sold at the Christmas Fair on Sunday 30"

November after Mass.

Tickets are also on sale for our live music event on Friday 5™ December featuring
local artists, former pupils and some of our very talented staff. Tickets are £5 and are
available from the office or members of the football team.

Finally a big thank you to everyone who supported our Feast Day yesterday at
10.30am Mass. It was wonderful to see so many children dressed as Biblical
characters, your creative talents always amaze me.

M Mountcastle
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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Last lChriitrdas, we supported the Key 103 cash for kids toy appeal which was a huge
§uccess! his year we have decided to 'make the world better with a sweater!'.

On 'Friday 12 December we're inviting all pupils to take pari in Save the Children’s
Christmas Jumper Day.

Everyone will .be asked to wear their silliest, sparkliest or cosiest Christmas woollies and
?ake a dor]atlon of £1, o help save children’s lives around the world. If your child doesn’t

ave a festive sweater already, just dig out a plain jumper and decorate it with tinsel,
baubles or homemade snowflakes.

This year, there’ll b.e double the jumper joy as the UK government has pledged to match
every pound you give to Save the Children over Christmas — effectively doubling your
support. What better reason could there be to join in?

To find out more, jusﬁ come and talk to your child’s teacher. You can also visit the event
website at: wwvy.chnsimamumDerdav.ord and learn more about Save the Children at:
www.savethechildren.org.uk.

We'd really appreciate your help to make Christmas Jumper Day a huge success.
With your support we’re looking forward to a woolly fun day!
With thanks and best wishes,

The School Council
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